D1 Supervisor plans town hall meeting
with numerous topics

The Valley Springs News/ Friday, March 7, 2014

District 1 Supervisor Cliff Edson has scheduled a Town Hall Meeting from
5:30 to 8 p.m. Tuesday, March 18, in the Valley Springs Elementary
School multipurpose room, 240 Pine St.

Open to the public, Edson said, “Bring your ideas to make our community
a better place to live, work and visit.”

Several county departments and other public entities are slated to make
presentations at the meeting.

They include:
Public Works -- Get an update on current projects in the area

Planning -- Find out about any new developments in the neighborhood
and the General Plan

Sheriff’'s Department -- Meet them and get an update on the new jail
Cal-Waste Recovery Systems -- Learn about recycling and garbage service
Youth Center -- Find out about opportunities for local youth

Calaveras Consolidated Fire -- Get facts about fire and life safety

Economic Development -- Hear about the latest effort to improve the local
economy

Foothill Parks and Recreation -- Hear about plans for a new park.



